St. Charles Parish                         Planning & Zoning Commission                         November 8, 2001



RECOMMENDATIONS AT A GLANCEPRIVATE 

PZO-2001-14 requested by Albert D. Laque, Parish President to revoke dedication and abandon Wesco Road, Norco, Louisiana, as indicated on a survey by Lucien Gassen dated July 13, 1995, in favor of Shell Oil Company and Motiva, Norco Refining Company.

Planning Department Recommendation:

No recommendation

Planning Commission Recommendation:

Approval

